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Tuesday 6th June 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Year 3 London Zoo Fundraisers 

 
On Friday 7th July, Year 3 will be taking a trip to the London Zoo to support their ‘Rainforest’ 
topic. During the visit, the children will be exploring the wildlife at London’s only living 

rainforest.   
 

To help reduce the cost of this trip, Year 3 will be hosting a few fundraisers.  

 

On Friday 16th June, Year 3 will be having a ‘Pyjama Day. All children in Year 3 are 

encouraged to wear pyjamas to school along with a £1 donation that will be added to 
reducing the cost of our London Zoo trip.  
 

On Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st June, we will also be hosting a sale in the play zone 

from 3.30pm – 4.00pm 

 

To support us with this fundraiser, we are asking Year 3 parents and carers to donate 

cupcakes and ice-lollies for us to sell, for up to £1, for this event.  
 

If you are willing to donate to this Year 3 fundraiser, please bring in any cupcakes and ice-

lollies by Monday 19th June and give them to your class teacher. We appreciate any 
support you can give. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to accompany Year 3 on this trip, please use the following link 

to register your interest: https://forms.gle/NoKiNmyeVNra6xdh6    
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms. Thomas, Ms. Gager and Ms. Holland 

Year 3 Teachers 
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